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Director Keogh
I’m writing to urge you to place affected segments of Big Creek and Buffalo River in Category 5 for
impairment. Algal masses in both streams have triggered Health Department warnings regarding
exposure to humans and pets.
As former President of the Ozark Society as well as former Commissioner of the Pollution Control and
Ecology Commission, and as a lifelong user of the Buffalo River, I think this situation is dire.
Cordially
Steve N. Wilson
204 Serenity Lane
Norfork, Ar 72658

The charm of fishing is that it is the pursuit of that which is elusive but attainable, a perpetual series of
occasions for hope.  John Buchan
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